Subject line: NO GMO!

Email:

Dear (insert local MP name),

I live in your constituency and I am deeply concerned about the upcoming bill in parliament about the deregulation of GMO seeds and foods within England. I am specifically worried about the following:

- Immediately opening our fields and food system to most kinds of GMO plants and animals
- Removing ALL labeling and traceability from GMOs except a few produced using old technology
- Meaning that gardeners and seed savers won't know if there are GM crops growing next to their plots or whether shop bought will also contain GMO.

There are many studies that demonstrate the effectiveness of GMO vs Organic with organic always coming on top when looking at good soil health, nutritional density of produce grown, and the inevitable use of pesticides, herbicides and fertilizers within the GMO growing process.

Further use GMO crops and the lack of awareness for the consumer will feed into the already growing health epidemic that this country is suffering from. Currently the produce in our supermarkets can contain up to 14 different pesticides and fertilisers and I do not wish to unknowingly consume even more modified, chemical ridden food whilst unwillingly contributing towards the monopolization of nature.

I point you to an article from the soil association on this specific topic: https://www.soilassociation.org/causes-campaigns/reducing-pesticides/the-pesticide-cocktail-effect/

I look forward to hearing back from you and for you to support the health of people in your constituency and across England by voting against this bill.

Thank you,

(Insert name)